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Strategic Planning Subcommittee Report 
 
 
Date: October 8, 2010 
Committee: Strategic Planning 
Meeting Date:  October 7, 2010 
Members Present: Eric Dube, Peter Murray, Jane Blais, and Shannon Welsh 
 
Agenda Items and Discussion:  
 
Strategic Plan Update: 
Members received a report on the design of our October 8th Professional Learning Day.  The 
focus of the day is to provide detailed information about the Strategic Framework and time for 
the development of building, team and individual implementation plans.  All professional staff 
will meet to hear the planning process for creating plans based on student literacy data that will 
move us toward attainment of the district mission and the performance commitments outlined in 
the Strategic Framework. 
 
Completed building and team level plans will be presented to the Board of Directors at their 
meeting on October 27th and posted on our websites.  A report out on attainment of the goals and 
plans will be provided as part of the State of the Schools report in February/March.  This 
provides only a 6 month window for action so plans will need to be realistic to meet this 
timeframe.  Following the State of the Schools report on updated data, the planning process will 
begin again for the 2011-2012 school year. 
 
Strategic Plan members discussed the importance of this process and the impact to student 
learning.  They will review initial data in January and finalize the State of the Schools report.  
Members will recommend any changes to the Framework or process based on the work done 
over the next 6 months. 
 
 
Next Meeting:  January 6, 2011 
Press release recommended?  Not at this time. 
Submitted by:  Shannon L. Welsh, Superintendent 


